
Online payment system change 

Our current on-line payment facility, via Cheshire East, is coming to an end.  Please do not make 
any payments via this method after 31.7.2025.  Please also ensure any outstanding payments are 
brought up to date before this date. 

During the summer holidays, we will be setting up our new system using the School Spider App, 
which you are all familiar with.  This will hopefully be of benefit to us all in managing one less 
system! 

Once we are set up, we will forward details of how to access this new payment method, which 
should also allow for selecting school meal menu options.  Please bear with us as we get to 
familiarise ourselves with this! 

Thank you 

Jacqui Schurer-Lewis (SBM) 

Nicola Carroll (clerical officer) 

 


